
Tenth Judicial District, County of Pueblo, State of Colorado 

 

Administrative Order        14-07 

 

 

  
 
 On August 5, 2014, the 10th Judicial District commenced operations in the new Dennis 
Maes Pueblo Judicial Building. 
  
 In order to protect the integrity of new fixtures and furnishings, it is necessary to restrict the 
carrying of food and drink into the building. 
 
 Therefore, it is ordered that  the public shall not be permitted to bring food or drink into the 
building without the express permission of the Chief Judge or Administration, which will not be given in 
the normal course of business. “Public” does not include Judicial Branch staff or individuals who assist 
the court in providing court services (i.e. interpreters). “Public” does include jurors and attorneys. 
Exceptions may be made for meetings, conference or other such gatherings. 
 

 In the event that the “coffee shop” on the first floor is in operation, food or beverages sold 
there may not be taken past the rotunda. 
 
 Should an individual be able to demonstrate a legitimate medical need for bringing in food or 
water, then with the permission of the Chief Judge or Administration that individual will be permitted to 
bring in such items as long as such need persists. The Chief Judge or Administration shall issue a written 
statement outlining what is permitted.  This statement must then be presented to deputies at the front 
entrance. 
 
 

 
      ______________________________ 

Deborah Eyler, Chief Judge 
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